
COSA MINUTES 

Tuesday, June 13, 2000 

  

Presiding Chair Debi Britt 

Members present: 
Debi Britt, Holly Decker, Nina Windham, Pat Rozier, Ann Farmer, T. R. "Cat" 
Decker, Sammy Dees, Scott Doner, Ann Harris, Ann Lacey, Shirley McClain, 
Tom Parnell, Ruth Salter, Hilda Spell, and Inman Grimsley. 

Members excused: John Anderson, Alan Bernstein, Beverly Sharpe, and Debra Holley. 

New Members Sammy Dees (re-elected), Pearl Everett, Richard Fiffie, Lisa Hayes, LaRona 
McClain, Shannon McGee, Tommye Miller, and Kae Sinkule 

Guests No guests 

  

The COSA meeting was called to order at 8:35 a.m. 

Special Order of the Day :  

All the newly elected members were introduced and all the members still on the board were introduced to 
the new members. Everyone was welcome. The newly elected members are Alan Bernstein-Odum 
Library, LaRona McClain-Grants & Contracts/CE, Tommye Miller-VSU Bookstore, Shannon McGee-One 
Card, Kae Sinkule-Palms Dining Center, Sammy Dees (re-elected)-Admissions, Richard Fiffie-Physical 
Plant, Pearl Everett-Physical Plant, and Lisa Hayes-Physical Plant. After this the members whom term 
was over were given certificates fo



Election and Minutes Printing 434.80 

Supplies 63.46  

Display Board 223.60 

June Balance $ 399.39 

Committee Reports  

Elections- 

Holly Decker reported that in Academic Affairs 145 ballots were mailed out 58 ballots were returned which 
was 40%. Business & Finance 324 ballots were mailed out 88 ballots were returned which was 27%. EEO 
3 Area 92 ballots were mailed out 27 ballots were returned which was 29%. EEO 6 Area 60 ballots were 
mailed out 15 ballots returned which was 25%. EEO 7 Area 165 ballots were mailed out 22 ballots were 
returned which was 13%. So you can see how 



New Business  

The 7th Annual University System of Georgia Staff Conference will be held at Polytechnic State 
University on October 5-6, 2000. Registration fee is $35.00 per person before September 15, 2000 after 
this date it will be $40.00. Any questions email prozier@valdosta.edu . 

There being no further discussion or business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:35 a. m. and will meet 
again on July 14, 2000 at the Pound Hall/North Campus at 8:30 a.m. Submitted by; Holly M. Decker 
COSA Secretary  

  


